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                                  If you wish to book into our holiday club or 

                              For more information please call 01326 379428  

                     *Outdoor activities may alter due to inclement weather* 

May half term 

2016 

 



  

Monday 30th May: Closed for bank holiday.  

Tuesday 31st May:  We will be starting our animal week with a trip up to the donkey sanctuary to visit Milo 

and all the other donkeys and horses. Then heading back to holiday club just in time for lunch! After lunch 

we will be having a leaving party for our lovely Hayley who is going on maternity leave! So be prepared for 

lots of dancing, some party games and some yummy party food! 

Wednesday 1st June:  Today we will be getting into the cars and heading over to Roskilly’s for the day. We 

will go and meet all the animals and hopefully try and feed some of them. After that we will be taking a 

stroll down to the lake to feed the ducks and see if we can discover any pond life. After a picnic lunch we 

will head over to the milking parlour and hopefully we will get to see some of the cows getting milked. 

Then we will be ending our trip with an ice-cream of course!  *additional cost of £ 2.00 which includes an 

ice-cream. Please bring a packed lunch and a drink, depending on weather please provide appropriate 

clothing/footwear* 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Thursday 2nd June: Today is pet day! If you have a pet at home that you’d like to bring to holiday club 

today is the day! Whatever pet you have, big or small, furry or slippery we’d love to meet them!  If it’s a 

small animal that is in a cage or a tank it can be brought in and can be kept here for the day, but if it’s a 

bigger animal please call or speak to someone prior to visiting to arrange a time slot so we don’t have any 

cats and dogs fighting!  

Friday 3rd June:  Today we will be heading up to Rachel’s house to meet her chickens, we will learn about 

what the chickens eat and how they are cared for and hopefully we can collect some eggs too. After that 

we will be getting the parachute out for some group games and group activities then heading back to 

holiday club for some lunch. For our afternoon snack we will try some scrambled egg made from the eggs 

collected in the morning. 

                                                 

 


